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Talks begin over Bafana Bafana trademark

Stanton Woodrush has entered into negotiations with the South African Football Association (SAFA) and has agreed to
submit a proposal to SAFA for the sale of the rights of the Bafana Bafana trademark in class 25, following a meeting on 20
April 2011. No further statements will be made until the conclusion of the negotiations.
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